
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

 

 

 

 

4th November 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

Jupiter Class are visiting Kent Life as part of their topic covering the Maya Civilisation, 

on Thursday, 14th November – leaving school at 9am and returning around 3.15pm. 

 

The children can dress up (like a Mayan) but they will need to be in warm clothing (Mrs 

Burnett will give the children some ideas in class) but if not dressing up the children 

should wear school uniform. 

 

They will also need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).   

 

The children will take part in workshops on the day and we are requesting a £10 

donation towards the cost of this (the school will fund the remaining 50%) – children 

can also bring up to £5 spending money in a named purse. The school reserves the right 

to cancel the activity, if insufficient donations are received.   
 

Kindly sign and return the attached authority by Monday, 11th November 2019. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Burnett 

Class Teacher 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


